Marie Curie Cancer Care

West Yorkshire Fundraising Office Lower Ground Floor Chantry House Victoria Road Kirkstall, Leeds LS5 3LB

Tel: 0113 214 7905

www.mariecurie.org.uk

Yorkshire Building Services Access Works Martin Street Birstall BATLEY

Supporter Ref: 6773611

21 October 2009

WF17 9PJ

Dear Sirs,

Thank you so much for supporting Marie Curie Cancer Care by holding The Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund annual challenge walk and raising a grand total of £3,580. I do hope that you enjoyed being part of the Marie Curie team and had a good time in the process.

This year alone Marie Curie Cancer Care will provide care for more than 25,000 people with cancer in the UK. However the demand for our services increases each year and for every family we help, there is another that we can't. Every hour of a nurse's time costs the charity £20, so you can see just how valuable your support is in enabling us to help even more people with cancer and their families.

Once again, thank you so much for supporting Marie Curie Cancer Care.

Yours sincerely,

Philippa Gosper, Community Fundraiser

Patron: His Royal Highness The Prince of Wales
Chairman: Sir Peter Davis
Hon. Treasurer: A Doggart
Chief Executive: Thomas Hughes-Hallett
Head Office & Registered Office: 89 Albert Embankment London SE1 7TP Tel 020 7599 7777 Fax 020 7599 7788
Incorporated as Marie Curie Cancer Care, a company limited by guarantee (England No. 507597) and licensed to omit the word 'limited'.
This charity is an independent voluntary organisation (Charity Reg No. 207994).





Together we will beat cancer



Unit 7400, The Quorum Oxford Business Park North Garsington Road Cowley, Oxford OX4 2|Z

T 01865 716 655 F 01865 716 377 www.cancerresearchuk.org

2 6 OCT 2009

Gerard Mitchell Yorkshire Building Services Ltd Martin Street Birstall Batley WF17 9PJ West Yorkshire

21 October 2009

Our Ref: 400026667

Dear Gerard,

On behalf of Cancer Research UK I would like to thank you for your very kind donation of £3,580.00, raised from the Three Peaks Challenge and donated from The Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund. I would be grateful if you could forward our thanks to all of those who helped raise such a staggering sum. It is very kind of you to support our work at this time. Please accept this letter as your official receipt.

At Cancer Research UK we carry out world-class research to improve our understanding of cancer and find out how best to prevent, diagnose and treat different kinds of cancer. We ensure that our findings are used to improve the lives of all cancer patients. We also work in partnership with others to achieve the greatest impact in the global fight against the disease.

It would be wonderful if you were able to support us again, and please feel free to contact us at the above number or address if you would like any further information about our work.

Thank you once again. Together we will beat cancer.

Yours sincerely

Karen Talarek

On behalf of Cancer Research UK

16 m alak

Macmillan Office for West Yorkshire
Unit 3 Silkwood Court
Ossett
Wakefield WF5 9TP
tel 01924 232440
fax 01924 276472

ME ARE
MACMILLAN
CANCER SUPPORT

Dave Owens and Frank Goodall Memorial Fund C/o Mr G Mitchell YBS Ltd Access Works Martin Street Birstall West Yorkshire WF17 9P.I

21 October 2009

Dear Mr Mitchell

Thank you very much for your kind donation of £3580.00 raised from your annual challenge walk. Please pass on our thanks to all involved This valuable donation will enable us to continue to provide expert information and support for people affected by cancer.

According to new research there are now 2 million people across the UK living with cancer. We rely on donations from people like you to reach this growing number of patients, their carers, families and community networks who need our help. Many people have heard of our Macmillan nurses but we also fund other Macmillan professionals like occupational therapists, physiotherapists, dieticians, benefit advisers and social workers. We work alongside people affected by cancer to campaign and lobby for improvements to cancer care and patients' rights so that some days it's not all about cancer -it's about life.

We are currently looking to recruit volunteers both in the office and out in the region. If you are able to give an hour or a day a week of your time please ring us on the number above or email westyorksinfo@macmillan.org.uk with your details.

Thank you once again for your generosity and confidence in our work.

Kind regards.

Christy Fox

Fundraising Support Assistant

01924 232440

DATA PROTECTION STATEMENT Macmillan Cancer Support and our trading companies would like to hold your details in order to contact you about our fundraising campaigning and services for people affected by cancer. In order to carry out our work we may need to pass your details to agents or partners who act on our behalf, if you would prefer us not to use your details please tick this box and return this form to us. We will not self your details to other organisations.

Macmillan Office for West Yorkshire
Unit 3 Silkwood Court
Ossett
Wakefield WF5 9TP
tel 01924 232440
fax 01924 276472



23rd March 2009

Yorkshire Building Services Access Works Martin Street Birstall Batley West Yorkshire WF17 9P.I



Dear Mr Mitchell,

I am writing both personally and on behalf of Macmillan Cancer Support to thank you and your daughter Janine most sincerely for your donation of £190.00.

The money raised will enable us to offer a range of innovative cancer services and be at the heart of improving cancer care throughout the UK. We are a source of support, providing practical, medical, emotional and financial support. We are a force for change, listening to people affected by cancer and working together for better cancer care.

Our ambition is to reach and improve the lives of everyone living with cancer by 2010. Through the generosity of people such as yourselves, we will be able to achieve this. One in three of us will get cancer. 1.2 million of us are living with it. We are all affected by cancer. We can all help. We are Macmillan.

If you would like to know more about the work of Macmillan, please do not hesitate to contact the fundraising office on the number above.

Thank you once again for your support of this very worthy cause.

Yours sincerely

John Feather

Fundraising Support Assistant

Tel: 01924 232440

email: cfox@macmillan.org.uk

Macmillan Cancer Support would like to hold your details and send you further information about our work. Macmillan Cancer Support, Cancer Support Sales Ltd and Macmillan Cancer Support Trading Ltd may review these details to help us understand more about you and to contact you about our fundraising and campaign work. We may also ask you to take part in confidential market research. If you prefer us not to use your details in any of these ways, please let me know.



OESOPHAGEAL PATIENTS ASSOCIATION

Oesophageal And Gastric Cancer Support

Chairman David Kirby OBE

Registered Charity No 1062461

Patron Kevin Whately

21st October 2009

Gerard Mitchell Yorkshire Building Services Ltd Access Works Martin Street Birstall Batley WF17 9PJ

2 2 OCT 2009

Dear Gerard

The Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund

We were delighted this morning to receive your donation of £1,195.00 from the above memorial fund sent in respect of your Annual Challenge Walk held on June 20th.

Our heartfelt thanks go to you for supporting the work of the Oesophageal Patients Association once again in this special way.

It is only with the success of fundraising activities carried out by supporters such as your good selves that the Association is able to continue to provide support across the country for people who have oesophageal cancer and their families and carers.

Thank you once again for raising this money for the OPA and for your continuing support for the Association. Your tremendous gift is greatly appreciated and will be used wisely in our work.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

Mark Reynolds MInstF(Cert)

OPA FUNDRAISER



Our Ref: 20001486

Mr Gerard Mitchell

Customer Services

Direct Line: 03000 123 180

Fax: 03000 123 001

Email: companyaccounts@cafonline.org

26 October 2009

Dear Mr Mitchell

Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund £209.30

As discussed, the above donation has been split as agreed and paid today to the following charities:

Cancer Research - £62.79 (30%)

Macmillan Cancer Support - £62.79 (30%)

Marie Curie Cancer Care - £62.79 (30%)

Oesophageal Patients Association - £20.93 (10%)

Please accept my sincere apologies for the delay you have experienced with this donation.

If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

HANNAH SOUTHWELL